
From: Mazur, Lynn
To: David Soule; Biazar, Shahab
Subject: RE: A Class RV @ JOURNAL CENTER, Lot 3 - Blue Sky Subdivision (D16/D002A3) AMAFCA Approval
Date: Tuesday, November 15, 2011 2:48:42 PM
Attachments: Blue Sky Plat.PDF

I know the excavation easement width varies, but what is shown on the plan is not even close.  I
would like it shown about 65 feet as it is on the attached plat (no. 8 is the AMAFCA easement).  I will
also need and encroachment permit as noted in my email from June 2011.
 

Albuquerque Metropolitan Arroyo

         Flood Control Authority
Lynn M. Mazur, P.E., C.F.M.
Development Review Engineer
Phone:  (505) 884-2215
Mobile: (505) 362-1273
www.amafca.org
 

***************************************
The unauthorized disclosure or interception of e-mail is a federal crime.  See 18 U.S.C. § 2517(4).  This e-mail is
intended only for the use of those to whom it is addressed and may contain information which is privileged,
confidential and exempt from disclosures under the law.  If you have received this e-mail in error, do not
distribute or copy it.  Return it immediately with attachments, if any, and notify me by telephone at (505) 884-
2215.
 

From: David Soule [mailto:david@riograndeengineering.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2011 8:23 AM
To: 'Biazar, Shahab'
Cc: Mazur, Lynn
Subject: RE: A Class RV @ JOURNAL CENTER, Lot 3 - Blue Sky Subdivision (D16/D002A3) AMAFCA
Approval
 
I only dropped of revised plan to Lynn last friday. I dont know if she has had chance to review. Yes i
will send PDF's
Thanks
David
 

From: Biazar, Shahab [mailto:sbiazar@cabq.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2011 8:22 AM
To: David Soule
Subject: A Class RV @ JOURNAL CENTER, Lot 3 - Blue Sky Subdivision (D16/D002A3) AMAFCA
Approval

Just checking to see if you had an approval letter from AMAFCA on A Class RV @ Journal Center, Lot
3 - Blue Sky Subdivision (D16/D002A3).

Also was wondering if you may have your plans and report PDF format and would not mind emailing
those.  We are starting to ask Engineers to send us PDFs as well as the hard copy if possible.  I
believed this would be beneficial both to City as well as the consultants for future researches on the
City Drainage Files.
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Thanks and have a nice day.

 

Shahab Biazar, P.E. 
Senior Engineer 
Planning Department 
Development & Building Services Division 
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
t 505-924-3695 
f 505-924-3864


